
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – BRAVE JOURNEY 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – THURSDAY, 19 DECEMBER 2013 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. G. Searle has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following the mare’s last start at Morphettville on Saturday, 23 November 

2013, BRAVE JOURNEY underwent a minor throat operation.  The mare has since been 

spelling and will resume work towards the end of January. 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

19 December 2013 

 


